
Reception 23rd June 2017 

This week is Science Week! We have been very busy performing experiments, 

making predictions and discussing the results. We added salt to water to see if we 

could make an egg float, we used charcoal to look at our fingerprints and made 

curds and whey from milk, vinegar and salt.  

Jona said, “11 spoons of salt and the egg floated!” 

Lexi said, “My favourite was the cheese one because it was so messy!” 

We have also looked at floating and sinking, and using cardboard ramps to see 

which car goes the fastest. During Open Afternoon we explored these experiments 

and other activities with our parents/carers. 

 

                       

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Unfortunately, the Robinswood Hill trip was cancelled on Wednesday. It was a 

shame, but it was far too hot to spend all day in the sun with no shade on the hill. 

Please keep applying suncream before school and make sure all children have a 

sunhat with them. 

We have recently watched Yellow and Blue Class’ assemblies. All the children learnt 

their lines and sang beautifully. Thank you for coming into school and being such a 

lovely audience! 

 

Next week we will be looking at halving in Maths and doing some creative writing in 

English! 

 

The Sponsored Bounce was on Tuesday 27th! Please don’t forget your sponsorship 

money if you haven’t handed it in already.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

The Reception Team 

 


